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Deepak S. Parekh, a member of the Board, Audit Committee and the Compensation 
Committee and the Chairman of the Nominating and Corporate Governance Committee 
of WNS (Holdings) Limited (the “Company”), has informed the Board that he has 
entered into a consulting arrangement with another party effective June 1, 2010. 
Upon the effectiveness of the consulting arrangement, he ceased to qualify as an 
independent director under Rule 10A-3 of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, as 
amended.  Accordingly, Mr. Parekh stepped down as a member of the Audit 
Committee effective June 1, 2010. He will, however, continue to serve as 
Chairman of the Nominating and Corporate Governance Committee and as a member of 
the Compensation Committee of the Board. 
 
Further, the Board of Directors of the Company has decided not to consider Mr. 
Parekh as an independent director under the New York Stock Exchange (“NYSE”) 
listing standards with effect from the effective date of the arrangement. 
Accordingly, the Board will consider that effective June 1, 2010, it is no 
longer a majority independent Board and the Nominating and Corporate Governance 
Committee and the Compensation Committee are no longer fully independent. 
 
The NYSE listing standards require listed companies to have a majority 
independent board and to have each of its nominating/corporate governance and 
compensation committees to be fully independent. However, the NYSE listing 
standards permit listed companies that are foreign private issuers (such as the 
Company) to follow their home country practice in lieu of these requirements. 
Effective June 1, 2010, the Company is electing to follow its home country 
(Jersey, Channel Islands) practice, which does not impose a board or committee 
independent requirement. 
 
The Board is in an advanced stage of finalizing the appointment of another 
independent director.  Upon the appointment of an additional independent 
director, the Board will once again be majority independent. The Board also 
intends to appoint this additional independent director as a member of the Audit 
Committee, which will then consist of four independent directors. 
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